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Dear Family, Friends, and Neighbors,
On the weekend of August 6-7, about 4000 bicycle riders will participate in the 26th annual Pan Massachusetts Challenge, a 2-day ride to benefit the Jimmy Fund. And yes, for the second time, I will be one of those riders. I’m starting in Wellesley this year, leaving at 8 o’clock Saturday morning and riding 83 miles to Bourne, where I’ll spend the night at Mass Maritime Academy. On Sunday morning, I’ll ride 79 miles from Bourne to Provincetown, for a total of 162 miles.
I am asking for your help in raising money for this very worthy cause. The Jimmy Fund supports lifesaving cancer care and research at the Dana-Farber Cancer Institute, to fight this terrible disease and increase the chances of survival for children and adults with cancer. Nearly 94 percent of all funds raised by PMC riders goes directly to the Jimmy Fund.
In order to participate in the ride, I must raise $3000. I hope that you can help. I’ll do all the training and hard work – all I need from you is a check. A donation of any amount is appreciated.

As I did last year, I will wear a banner on my jersey, displaying the names of cancer survivors, cancer patients, and lost loved ones. If you would like to dedicate your donation in honor or memory of someone, please include his or her name in a note or in the memo of your check. I will add their names to my jersey, and use them as inspiration up the steep hills and through the long miles.

There are two ways you can donate:

· By check, made out to PMC/Jimmy Fund. 
· By credit card, online at www.pmc.org to my eGift account (JH0209).
I hope you can help me in supporting this very worthy cause.

Thank you,

Joan Hurton

49 Randolph Dr.

Tewksbury, MA 01876
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Dear Friend,

2005 marks the fifth year I’ll be riding in the Pan Mass Challenge, the pre-eminent athletic fundraiser in the nation. It also marks the ninth year since my mother, Joyce, was diagnosed with breast cancer. Advances in cancer research and treatment allowed my mom to be around to become a Grandmother. Selfishly, I wish treatment had been farther along to have saved my grandfather Sam (Poppy), who lost his battle to cancer before I was 2 years old. After Poppy’s passing, I was lucky to have had a cousin who acted as my Grandfather figure. Sadly, December marked the 10 year anniversary of Richard Goldstein’s passing from cancer. Yeah, cancer sucks. 
Last year was truly an amazing year on several fronts. With your support, you and I raised $20,117, sailing past our $15,000 goal. It also represents two cancer success stories in the making. I dedicated last year’s ride to my Uncle Joey, who was given poor odds to beat pancreatic cancer. I’m proud to write, that he’s beating those odds and credits your support and well wishes for helping him along. I also have a cousin who was diagnosed with advanced stages of breast cancer, and words can’t describe how great it is to report that she too, is winning the battle.  

On August 6th & 7th, I will cycle 192 miles during the Pan Mass Challenge, a fundraising event that benefits the Jimmy Fund. The Jimmy Fund “supports the fight against cancer in children and adults at Boston’s Dana Farber Cancer institute, helping to raise the chances of survival for cancer patients around the world.” 2004’s ride raised a record $20 million. The PMC is the largest athletic fundraising event in the country and has been praised in the New York Times and the Boston Globe as a model in fundraising efficiency (97%+ goes directly to the Jimmy Fund).

This year marks a new chapter in my life, as I’ll be getting to married to Steph in November. It was on our first date that we realized we had a common bond, an experience that changed both of our lives. Steph’s mom Nancy, like mine, is a breast cancer survivor. Unlike my mom. Nancy hasn’t hit her five year anniversary, when she can breathe a littler easier. I’m dedicating this year’s ride to Nancy, as I unfortunately didn’t know her or Steph when she was undergoing her treatment. This letter serves as my request to help me beat my goal of raising over $20,000, thereby supplying researchers the money they need to continue the pursuit of treatments and cures. Those same treatments that have allowed four children to call my mom and Nancy, Mimi and Mana.

If you choose to contribute, your tax deductible check can be made payable to PMC/Jimmy Fund, or you can fill out the appropriate credit card information on the enclosed donation form. If you do choose to contribute, you might want to check if your company matches charitable donations. Please send your donation and completed form to me at: 333 East 79th St, APT 7W, New York, New York, 10021. If you prefer, you can contribute online by credit card (its really easy!). Simply go to www.pmc.org and select eGifts from the top navigation bar and enter my ID RG0077, then follow the instructions online to make a 100% secure contribution. Online, you can also choose to make your donation a tribute to someone. 

I encourage you to learn more about the Pan Mass Challenge by visiting their web site at www.pmc.org, Please, also, don’t hesitate to call or email me with any questions, 212.717.8223, robert.goodman@timewarner.com. I thank you in advance for supporting me as I ride for my mother,  Nancy, my Uncle Joey and the memories of friends and family we’ve lost.

Happy and healthy summer-
Rob Goodman
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	Vijay, Alok and I the night before the ride. I dedicated my 2002 ride to the memory of Renuka, their wife and mother who passed away from cancer
	Jack, the eight year old in the picture, was treated and cured of childhood cancer at Dana Farber
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	All along the 192 miles are pictures of those currently undergoing cancer treatment
	Jen, Me, and Jared at the finish line of day one


Dear Friends and Family, 
I am writing you today to ask for your support.  On August 6th and 7th I will be participating in my 12th Pan Mass Challenge ("PMC"), riding my bike 192 miles from Sturbridge, Mass to Provincetown Cape Cod (Mass), to raise money for the Jimmy Fund of  the Dana Farber Cancer Institute in Boston, Mass.  While so many of you have supported me on each of my last 11 journeys and know about this wonderful event, for those that do not, I wanted to provide with you some further information about it.  The PMC began in 1980 when a group of 36 friends set out on a ride for cancer and raised $10,200; today, the PMC is the most successful athletic fundraising event in the country with last year's ride alone, raising $20 million, of which nearly 97 percent of all such funds were directly contributed to the Jimmy Fund.  Such contributions  have been used to fund lifesaving cancer care and research at the Dana-Farber Cancer Institute.  With your support, I will join nearly 4,000 riders and over 1,900 volunteers in August, to again ride "for a cure."   If you want to learn more about the PMC, you can go to their website at www.pmc.org.
Riding in the PMC requires a commitment to raise and contribute a minimum of $3,000.  I would like to thank so many of you who have been a part of the PMC team in sponsoring me and supporting the cause to fight cancer since my first ride in 1994.  I thank you for your contributions and hope that you will again consider donating this year. To those of you who I have not called upon in the past, I know that we are all asked to contribute to many worthy and very important causes and ask that you consider including The Jimmy Fund and cancer research in your charitable giving this year.  I thank-you in advance for joining the fight against cancer! 
Your added support, along with gifts at any level are very important to me. In order to contribute (via credit card) you can visit my personal profile page on the PMC website at the following link:  http://www.pmc.org/mypmc/profiles.asp?Section=story&eGiftID= .  Once at this web page, click on "egifts" (in the upper left corner) to make an online gift and enter my rider ID: ME0005.   If you would rather contribute by check, please make out a check payable to the "PMC - Jimmy Fund" and send it to me at   12 West 75th Street Apt. 1A, New York, NY 10023. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 646-505-1522.
The PMC has one goal - a world without cancer.  My thanks to you for helping to increase hope and progress by contributing to this cause, knowing that each year we are "closer by the mile".
Gratefully,
Maureen Errity 
PMC 2005 - Cancer Fundraiser - Please Sponsor Me!
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	As you know, last year, along with 41 of my fellow employees, I road in a fundraising bicycle ride called the Pan-Massachusetts Challenge (PMC). This is a 2-day, 200 mile ride from Sturbridge to Provincetown. For the fourth year, I will be riding in this fundraiser on August 6th and 7th. Last year, with the sponsorship of family and friends like you, our team raised over $182,000. This year, we have 52 cyclists with a goal of raising a minimum of $225,000.
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	The PMC is the single largest contributor to the Jimmy Fund at Dana-Farber Cancer Institute. Over 90% of the funds raised from this fundraiser go directly into research for a cure for cancer and treatment of cancer. It has raised over $120 million for the Jimmy Fund over the past 25 years. Last year this fundraiser raised $20 million dollars for The Jimmy Fund and this year’s goal is to beat that. The Jimmy Fund is an especially important charity to Pat and me; as you know we have both lost many close family members to cancer over the years.
	[image: image11.emf]




In order to participate, I alone must raise $3000. However, I am setting my goals even higher, hoping to raise $6000. I hope that you will sponsor me this year in this very worthy cause.

If you would like to sponsor me with a tax deductible donation, please send a check made out to PMC-Jimmy Fund to me at:

Jim Wilkinson
7 Meadowbrook Drive
Andover, MA 01810.

Thanks for joining me in the fight against cancer!
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July 28, 2005

Dear Jace,

Hi.  The 26th Pan Massachusetts Challenge is one week away.  Starting on Saturday I will be joining thousands of other riders on the road from Sturbridge to Provincetown.  Riding the PMC is our way of making a difference in the fight against cancer.  

I need your help in raising money.  I will match your pledge dollar for dollar.  Any donation will be appreciated.

Please make a donation.

There are two ways of donating, eGifts (credit card donations made online) and checks. 

1. eGifts – You can donate on-line by going to the PMC web site www.pmc.org/egifts.  When you access the web site you will be prompted to enter an eGift ID.  My eGift ID is WR0025.  

2. Make out a check payable to “PMC-Jimmy Fund” and return it in the enclosed self addressed stamped envelope.

Over 26 years the PMC has raised $122 million dollars.  These dollars have improved the lives of cancer patients and continued the search for a cure.    

Too many people we know and love are affected by cancer.  Your support will help understand the causes and improve treatments.  Thanks in advance for your support.




Dear Friends and Family,

Spring is here, which means most of us can’t wait to get outside and enjoy the fresh air and sunshine.  This also means August is just around the corner and the challenge which I committed to in February is creeping slowly closer.  The challenge that I accepted is the Pan Mass Challenge, which supports the fight against cancer. We have all been touched by cancer. Cancer doesn't discriminate. It hasn't skipped over the people we care about and it doesn't care how old you are.  I could list all my friends and loved ones that have won or lost their battles with cancer but prefer that you remember those touched by cancer in your life.  

You may not have heard of the Pan Mass Challenge, but the PMC raises and contributes more money to charity than any single event in the nation. The PMC is a 2 day 192 mile cycling trek beginning in Sturbridge and ending in Provincetown.  It is the largest contributor to the Jimmy Fund, last year raising 16.2 million dollars or 46 percent of the Jimmy Fund’s annual revenue.  PMC also contributes over 94% of the money it raises.

This year will be my first year participating in the PMC and the commitment is great.  The PMC has enjoyed success because of each rider’s commitment and expects every rider to excel in fundraising as well as physical conditioning.  In order to enroll, every rider agrees to raise a minimum of $2,750.  I also agreed to train in order to endure two 100-mile days on a road bike.  My fitness level is improving, but my fundraising is just beginning.

There are several ways to show your support.  The easiest way is by credit card on the internet via http://www.pmc.org.   Follow the “make a donation” tab on the menu, followed by tabs to online giving and credit cards.  You will follow the EGIFTS link and be prompted for my EGIFT ID which is EB0069.  This will ensure that I get credit for the contribution.  If you prefer, your tax-deductible check can be made payable to PMC/Jimmy Fund. Be aware that many corporations match employee gifts to PMC.  A list of these corporations can be found on the PMC website.  Your company may also match contributions.  Your HR department should be able to help.  I will be happy to pick up donations or you can mail them to me at our home address (44 Howard Street, Melrose, MA 02176). If you have questions please don't hesitate to call me at 781-665-6885(HM) or 508-954-0376 (CELL).

Thank you for your help,

Eric Bratt

Dear Friends and Family,

With all the cold and rain we have been getting lately, it might not feel like springtime, but don’t be fooled, August is just around the corner.  Last year I asked for your help in the fight against cancer by supporting my Pan Mass Challenge effort.  With your help I was able to shatter my $3,000 personal goal by raising $5,500.    This years PMC will be held August 6th and 7th and has the goal of raising over $21 million to battle cancer.
I am dedicating my 2005 PMC effort to my Grandfather Gerald Procter who passed away this spring after a short battle with cancer.  He and my grandmother Barbara helped sponsor my ride last summer and were always there for me growing up supporting everything I did.  I will miss Grampy’s support this year but his spirit will be pushing me along every mile.  

Those new to my fundraising effort may not have heard of the Pan Mass Challenge, but the PMC raises and contributes more money to charity than any single group sporting event in the nation. The PMC is a 2 day 192 mile cycling trek beginning in Sturbridge and ending in Provincetown.  It is the largest contributor to the Jimmy Fund, last year raising 20 million dollars or 50 percent of the Jimmy Fund’s annual revenue.  PMC also contributes over 94% of the money it raises.

This year will be my second year participating in the PMC and the commitment is great.  The PMC has enjoyed success because of each rider’s commitment and expects every rider to excel in fundraising as well as physical conditioning.  This year my participation fundraising minimum has been raised to $3,000 and the heavy hitter level has been raised to $6,000, which coincidently is my new personal goal.

I have also set another personal cycling goal for myself which is unrelated to the PMC.  On August 20th I will be participating in the Mount Washington Hillclimb Bicycle Race. http://www.tinmtn.org/hillclimb/index.cfm.  This is a race up the 7.2 mile Mt. Washington Auto road to the summit at 6,288 feet.  Tour de France racer Tyler Hamilton finished 3 years ago in 50 minutes averaging 9 mph. My goal is to finish in 2 hours at a blistering pace of 4 mph.  If I survive this ordeal I will contribute an additional $500 to my PMC effort.  

There are several ways to show your support.  The easiest way is by credit card on the internet via http://www.pmc.org.   Follow the “make a donation” tab on the menu, followed by tabs to online giving and credit cards.  You will follow the EGIFTS link and be prompted for my EGIFT ID which is EB0069.  This will ensure that I get credit for the contribution.  If you prefer, your tax-deductible check can be made payable to PMC/Jimmy Fund. Be aware that many corporations match employee gifts to PMC.  A list of these corporations can be found on the PMC website.  Your company may also match contributions.  Your HR department should be able to help.  I will be happy to pick up donations or you can mail them to me at our home address (44 Howard Street, Melrose, MA 02176). If you have questions please don't hesitate to call me at 781-665-6885(HM) or 508-954-0376 (CELL).
Those of you who contributed last year should have received a mailing including a Lance Armstrong “Livestrong” bracelet as a token of my thanks.  If you didn’t get my mailing please email me and I will resend it.
Thank you for your help,

Eric Bratt

